
COVID – 19 and Isolation 

In this ever changing pandemic, should you find that the children are asked 

to stay at home due to isolation, and whilst the school is evaluating the 

situation, through the Oak National Academy, you are able to have 

immediate access to online lessons. 

Visit Oak National Academy online classroom to view all of Oak’s free 

lessons, searchable by key stage, year or subject. 

https://www.thenational.academy/ 
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